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Year Jan Feb Mar April May June July Aug. Sept. 

2016 37.8 37.9 41.4 79.2 110.1 178.7 220.2 231.01 200.1* 

2013 56.3 63.0 81.6 117.3 201.8 240.1 294.0 281.5 204.83 

Conservation 33% 40% 49% 33% 45% 26% 25% 18% 2%* 

* Estimated 

Congratulations  
Directors Richison and Woodstrom 

The Board of Supervisors will make appointments in-lieu of election at their 

November meeting and re-instate both Director Richison who has served on 

the Centerville CSD Board of Directors since November 1991, and Director 

Woodstrom who has served on the Board of Directors since November 2009.   

Please join us in thanking and congratulating both of these men for their dedi-

cation to the community.   They both dedicate time away from their families 

and jobs to bring valuable knowledge and insight to the Board of Director and 

Standing Committee meetings.   

Congratulations and Thank You for your service!   

 

In the coming months, District personnel will begin a 

Hydrant Maintenance Program.  Please watch for the 

safety cones and slow down.   Hydrant Flushing is nec-

essary to remove debris and stagnate water from the 

lines.   Maintaining the hydrant insures proper function-

ing when needed for fire protection and other related 

emergencies.   

With Shasta full and most of the drought restrictions being modified it ap-
pears that many have stopped conserving water all together.  Please do your 
part in conserving this natural resource today to ensure water for tomorrow. 



Average Water Usage for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill with the 

average of the District.     

September’s Average:  7,000 cubic - feet.         

Next Regular Board Meeting: 

The next Board of Director’s meeting has been scheduled for 

Wednesday, October 19th, 2016  at 7:00 pm., at the District Office.   

The public is always encouraged to attend.  

For over 25 years Grant School has been enchanting our local youth by providing fun and exciting 

games for the entire family.  They bring the community together creating memories that will long 
be shared.    
 

This year’s Harvest Festival will be held on October 29th from 2:00 pm to 6:00 pm.  Festivities will 

include the amazing Haunted House, Face Painting by Squishy Doodle, Cake Walk, Wheel of For-
tune, Silent Auction, Fun Prizes, Carnival Dog Dinners, Cotton Candy and so much more!! 
 

Please join us and Don’t forget to bring your Halloween bag!   

In October, weather is even more unpredictable than usual. By the end of the month, average temperatures will have dropped 12 degrees. 

And while temperatures typically soar into the 80s and 90s for a day or two, snow shovels could make their first appearance in the higher 

elevations.  Here are a few things you can do to begin your winterizing:   

1. Replace your furnace filter:  Be ready for the chill with a nice, clean furnace filter so you can breathe easier and improve energy 

efficiency.  

2.  Unclog your gutters and downspouts:   Naturally you’ll want to do a touch-up after all the autumn leaves have fallen, but cleaning 

out gutters and downspouts prevents serious damage from trapped rain, snow, and ice.  

3. Flush the water heater:  Over time, particles and sediment can collect in the bottom of your water heater, hindering the unit’s effi-

ciency.  

4. Rotate ceiling fans clockwise:  And you thought ceiling fans were just for summer.  Use these smart energy-savers year-round by 

reversing them in a clockwise direction. That way, fans will push the hot air near the ceiling down towards the floor. 

5. Inspect and Clean your chimney:   Critters sometimes move in, which can spell disaster. Call a chimney sweep to inspect your 

chimney and clean out any hazardous debris. 

6. Protect your pipes: Temperatures can get ugly around here fast, so don’t leave your pipes vulnerable to the freeze, thaw, and burst 

cycle—which can create a world of water damage and icky mold growing. Weatherproof your plumbing by shutting off the supply 

of water to outdoor spigots and sprinkler systems, and then drain them.   


